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Joseph Moss

From: Kathy Wright
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 8:20 AM
To: Danielle Mathews; Joseph Moss; Kaitlin Gibbon
Subject: FW: ReZone Case #20-0014Z

For the record 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Swbell [mailto:jhcash@swbell.net]  
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 5:12 PM 
To: Contact-Planning <Contact-Planning@mckinneytexas.org> 
Subject: ReZone Case #20-0014Z 
 
MESSAGE: THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING ATTACHMENTS OR CLICKING URL 
LINKS. 
 
 
Dear Sirs or Madams, 
 
My wife and I are the property owners at 602 Dogwood Trl., McKinney, TX (James & Kathy Cash).  We have visited with 
the developers and do not have any objections to the planned changes for the property west and outside of our 
fence/property lines. 
 
We will be out of town during your proposed public hearing on this case.  However, we did want to provide you with our 
thoughts on this case. 
 
All my best, 
 
James H. & Kathy A. Cash 
 
Sent from my iPad 


